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Main South Road Duplication 
Project – Stage 2  
Works update 

    
 

 

 

The $810 million Fleurieu Connections project is jointly funded by the 
Australian and South Australian governments. 
 

What’s happening 
We’ll be undertaking works on Sellicks Beach Road from  
Monday 21 October 2024 until Monday 23 December 2024. Works will 
include pavement construction; water main relocation works and new 
stormwater infrastructure.  

How this affects you 
During these works Sellicks Beach Road will be closed between Forth Street 
and Main South Road.  

There will be no access to and from Main South Road into Sellicks 
Beach Road, however local access for residents and businesses on Sellicks 
Beach Road will be maintained. Traffic controllers will be on site to help 
manage traffic flow. Access to Main South Road will be via Justs Road and 
Norman Road. Detour information is provided over the page. 

No works be undertaken on Saturday nights or on Sunday during the 
day. 

Some noise disturbance can be expected, but we’ll try to keep these 
disturbances to a minimum. We will contact all properties directly impacted 
prior to works commencing. A further closure of Sellicks Beach Road will be 
required to complete intersection works in early 2025, following the holiday 
period, Tour Down Under and public holidays. All works on this intersection 
are expected to be complete in February 2025. 

Adverse weather may impact our works, but we’ll keep you updated 
via our website.  

When 

From Monday 21 October 
2024 until Monday 23 
December 2024 

Hours of work 

24 hours a day 

Where 

Sellicks Beach Road, 
Sellicks Beach 

More information 
Visit  
www.fcalliance.com.au  

Email 
info@fcalliance.com.au  

Call  
1300 896 826 (24hrs) 

  

 
Safer access onto and 
across Main South Road 

 

Improving safety and 
making your journey 
more reliable 

 
Supporting over 400 jobs 
each year 

We’re doubling the capacity of Main South Road from 
Aldinga to Sellicks Beach to improve safety and make 
your journey more reliable. 

http://www.fcalliance.com.au/
mailto:info@fcalliance.com.au
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Sellicks Beach Road - Changed traffic conditions. 

 

From Monday 21 October 2024 until Monday 23 December 2024 access to and from Main South 
Road into Sellicks Beach Road will be temporarily closed. From 23 December, lane restrictions will 
remain in place. A further closure of Sellicks Beach Road will be required to complete intersection works 
in early 2025. Advance notice of this closure will be provided prior to works commencing. All works on 
this intersection are expected to be complete in February 2025. 
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